
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Highway Repairs Mosham Road/Hurst Lane Junction  
 
Contractors will be carrying out repairs to the junction of Mosham Road and 
Hurst Lane between 8 September 2023 and 24 September 2023.  
 
During these dates, the junction will be subject to temporary traffic lights to 
allow for the repairs to be undertaken with the exception of School Lane, which 
will remain closed for the duration of the repairs. Please allow additional time 
for your journey.  
 
Temporary traffic lights will be operational from the 8th September through to 
24th September 2023.  
 
In addition, please note that there will be a full road closure on the following 
dates and times:  
 

 10 September 2023 1700hrs - 2300hrs 
 

 24 September 2023 1700hrs – 2300hrs  
 
During these times, a diversion route will be in place.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


